
 

HERITAGE ACADEMY 
G A T E W A Y  C A M P U S 

19705 E. Germann Road • Queen Creek, AZ 85142 
office: 480-461-4400 • fax: 480-452-0833 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We count it a privilege that your family has chosen Heritage Academy to educate your child. We hope to prepare 
him or her with the knowledge necessary to become a hero for our country.   
 
Enrollment at the Gateway campus has increased steadily each year.  As we prepare for re-enrollment for the 
2018-2019 school year, we anticipate a continuation of increased enrollment, with many new families eager for 
their scholar to benefit from the quality academic environment at Heritage Academy – Gateway Campus.  As an 
existing family within our school, you are extended the opportunity to reserve your scholar’s space for next year. 
 
Please help us by completing the bottom portion of this page and returning it to the school office by January 31st, 
2018. Please complete one for each scholar that currently attends Heritage Academy Gateway.  Don't hesitate to 
call the office if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathleen Lopez 
Principal 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
Scholar Name:    ________________________________________________________ 
 
Current Grade   ___________ 
 

______ will be returning ______ will not be returning 
 

______ will transfer to Heritage Mesa ______ will transfer to Heritage Laveen 
 

for the 2018-2019 school year 
 

Reason for not returning ________________________________________________ 
 
Name of new school ____________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature _______________________________________________________ 


